
The Faculty of Arts, Charles
University,  Supports
Protesting  Students  in
Belarus
As the representatives of the faculty, whose students played
an important role in the Velvet Revolution, we condemn the
violent response of the state against Belarusian students and
other protesters. We remind that the European Union does not
recognize the results of the presidential election held in
August. We support the rights of Belarusian citizens to decide
upon the further course of their country freely, fairly, and
democratically.

On behalf of the Management of the Faculty of Arts, Charles
University,

doc. Michal Pullmann, Dean
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